

Dear Visitor!

Being aware of the ever-changing risks still associated with COVID19, and due to our operation in closed space IQSOFT - John Bryce Training Center has been and will continue to operate in accordance with both the current adult education standards and the common sense driven health expectations.

We continue to request you to participate healthily on our programs. If you notice symptoms of illness, please continue to contact our staff before the start of your program, and we will support you reschedule it.

Our education center still reserves the right to ask its visitors showing symptoms of illness to leave our premises and/or to come back at a later time.

We know that similar symptoms can be caused by other factors also (e.g. allergy, cold). Therefore in this case staying at our premises is allowed only with a negative PCR test result taken within the last 24 hours.

Maintaining our health is our common interest and task. We trust that our above rules are still acceptable and that we can enjoy each other's company without any health risks.

Csaba Dobay Managing Director /CEO

January 31st, 2023.